

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to express my strong interest in the full member or alternate member positions at the Planning board, Zoning Board of appeals, and Somerville Historic Preservation Commission. I am resident of Somerville who deeply cares about SomerVision goals, hold a deep interest in Somerville neighborhoods, and would like to support the preservation of historic structures and districts.

I hold a master's degree in government from Harvard University, have been a licensed Massachusetts real estate salesperson since 2016, and own/operate my own real estate holding firm, New England Landholdings since 2015. In addition, I am employed at MIT's Office of Vice President for Finance, and studying at Boston College to complete a part time MBA with a focus on real estate. Most of all, I would like to contribute towards City of Somerville's future, while preserving its historic structures.

I recognize that your office will receive many applications from well qualified candidates, therefore I would like to convey my flexibility in consideration for full or alternate member open positions across the Planning Board, Zoning Board of Appeals and Somerville Historic Preservation Commission. Please contact me at 646-732-0209 to further discuss your needs in relation to my skills. I appreciate your consideration and look forward to your response.

Best Regards,

Jahan